
High School Board Report 8-10-21

Overview
● Staff have been involved in various professional development opportunities throughout

the summer.  Content areas have been meeting to work on action steps regarding the
implementation of target based assessment and other preparation items.

● The school registration process will be fully virtual again this school year. This has been
a progression for the past 4 years and has been working very well for the high school.
Parents and students appreciate the convenience and we have received positive
feedback.  In person assistance will be available to those who need it.  Information and
reminders to participate will be sent to families.

● Link Crew Leaders completed their first day of training on August 2nd.  It was great to
have these students back in the building and we are all very excited to welcome the
Class of 2025 to THS.  We are going to have another 2 hour training on August 31st, the
day before freshmen orientation.  As a reminder, only freshmen and Link Leaders report
to school on September 1st for their welcome/orientation day!  Thank you to Mr.
Blomberg, Mrs. Woodall, Mrs. Johnson, and Mrs. Hudzinksi-Pike for working with the
Link Leaders this year!

● Link Crew program will begin with freshmen on Wednesday, September 1st.  Only
freshmen will report to school on this date.  Details and reminders to all students and
families will be sent in the coming days.

Upcoming
● Aug. 16 & 17 - New Teacher Inservice
● Aug. 23-25, 30 & 31 - Full Staff Inservice
● Sept. 1 - First Day of School (freshman only attend)
● Sept. 7 - Picture Day
● Fall athletic start dates

○ Aug. 2 - Football
○ Aug. 10 - Girls Swimming
○ Aug. 16 - Cross Country
○ Aug. 16 - Volleyball


